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TAX ALERT

2010 Back To School Tax-Free Holiday

On May 28, 2010, the Puerto Rico Treasury Department issued Circular Letter 10-07 to
establish that the 2010 back to school tax-free period will run from 12:01 a.m. of
Thursday, July 15, 2010 until 12:00 p.m. of Saturday, July 17, 2010.

If you have any questions or comments, or wish additional information regarding the
matters discussed herein, please contact any of the attorneys listed below, all members
of our Tax Practice Group:

Carlos E. Serrano 787-250-5698 ces@mcvpr.com
Juan Luis Alonso 787-250-5655 jla@mcvpr.com
Roberto L. Cabarfias 787-250-5611 rlc@mcvpr.com
Liz A. Pérez-Rosario 787-250-2615 lap@mcvpr.com

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not
constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with McConnell
Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by
express agreement with McConnell Valdes LLC.



